
Dear Emergency Nurse,
We are excited to bring you Setting the Pace 2021. The New York State Emergency Nurses
Association (ENA) Annual Conference, “SETTING THE PACE” is going virtual in 2021! 
The event will be held April 22, 2021 from 08:30-16:30.  The Pandemic has changed so very
many practices and so therefore we also are adapting our conference to meet the needs of
Emergency Nurses throughout NYS and surrounding areas.  We anticipate a large audience
from within NYS and will be offering the virtual conference to nurses across the county. To
register go to the New York State Emergency Nurses Association web site click on the
Conference tab at the top and there is a drop down then click on General Information scroll
down and register.

We believe this different format during these challenging times for nurses will not only allow
greater access to this important and relevant content, but also deliver it in a format many will
find appealing, convenient and ultimately safer than assembling as a group in a physical
location. While we will certainly miss the physical interaction and social aspects of a live
event, we believe that it's important to provide this opportunity.
We look forward to this event and hope you will join us on April 22nd.

Sincerely,
Sue Chalupa-Breese, Conference Chairperson
Maryanne Portoro, NYSENA 2021 President
Maria Giganti, NYSENA 2021 President-Elect
Marina Greenan, NYSENA 2021 Treasurer
Eileen Breckenridge, NYSENA 2021 Secretary
Mary Ann Teeter, NYSENA 2021 Immediate Past President

For questions contact Maryanne Portoro, Emergency Department.


